IREDELL COUNTY-

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES P.O. Box 1146 e
Yvette Smith Statesville, North Carolina 28687
Director (704) 873-5631 FAX (704) 878-5419
February 20, 2017

WHIP Radio Station

PO Box 600

Mooresville, NC 28115

To Whom It May Concern:

We will appreciate your using the enclosed information to alert Iredell
County citizens about the Emergency Assistance Program. Please run this
announcement through March 15, 2017.

Sincerely,

e

Donna Rufty
IM Administrator

Yvette Smith
Director

DR/mh

Enclosure



PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
DATE: February 20, 2017
CONTACT: Donna Rufty

(704)873-5631

Iredell County Department of Social Services will begin accepting applications for the Emergency
Assistance Program on March 1, 2017. Criteria for eligibility is based on income levels, resource levels,
and having an eligible child in the household. A cut off notice, eviction notice, or letter of intent to
foreclose is required. Applications are taken at the Iredell County Department of Social Services, 549
Eastside Drive, Statesville, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.



